
Upward Bound 
Parent Meeting
Tuesday, March 29, 2016



January 9th Saturday Session

1) UB Alumni advice for college

2) Budgeting

3) Test prep – accuplacer

4) Scholarship workshop

5) FAFSA Lab 



February 
Saturday Session

1) Testing for Summer Academy 

2) Resume writing & scholarship 

seminar (seniors)

3) Guest speaker – Katiann 

Marshall, journalist & reporter

March Saturday Session

1) Mock College Lecture –

professor Paula Roberts

2) Senior scholarship seminar

3) PARCC & SAT prep sessions

4) Student videos and marketing 

projects



Upcoming Activities

• April Saturday Session

• Students must register online to 
attend field trips to ensure enough 
food and the correct transportation

• May Saturday Session

• NYC Trip – limited seating & must be 
eligible 

• May Parent Meeting – review 
summer academy schedule and 
student expectations



Roy Rodgers Fund-Raiser

• Invite your friends/family  to 
help support the UB 
Scholarship Fund for local 
high school students. 

• Roy Rodgers will           
contribute 25% of all    
purchases. Simply turn in this 
ticket! Thank you for your 
support!



College Readiness 
Seminar





Current Juniors

Current Sophomores







Senior Year
Student grades STILL matter.

• Colleges look at grades from all four years of high school, even if colleges 
don’t see senior year grades right away. 

• Colleges require students to submit a final transcript, and poor senior 
grades senior year can keep students out of their dream college.

• Colleges have been known to rescind acceptances if a students final 
transcript shows a sharp drop in grades. 

• Keep working on improving GPA, colleges will notice effort and maturity 
to handle a college course load. 

• Strong preparation means going beyond the minimum – allowing a 
student to start their college career in college-level courses, not remedial 
courses designed to help them catch up or review high school material 
(for NO Credit). 



Senior Year

Students will be busy, so stay organized!

• Balancing a challenging course load, college applications, 
scholarships, extracurricular and all the final activities that come 
with senior year will be a challenge. 

• Time management is essential to their success!

• Keep a detailed agenda with important deadlines, test dates 
and other obligations. Rising seniors will start this process in the 
college prep class during summer academy.

• Set blocks of time for studying, extracurriculars, college testing, 
college applications and scholarships. 



Senior Year

College applications will be due sooner than expected. 

• By September, students should have a finalized list of 5 – 10 colleges, 
including a combination of safety, target and reach schools. 

• Send SAT/ACT scores to colleges (Last chance to take SAT/ACT is in 
September or October).

• Many schools have priority deadlines in November/December. 
Colleges with rolling admissions should be completed as soon as 
possible.

• It’s important to get started on applications as soon as possible. 
Students will need plenty of time to refine their essays, gather letters of 
recommendations, request transcripts and finalize their activity list. 



Next UB Parent Meeting

• Tuesday, May 24, 2016 (6:30 – 7:30)

• CPB - 211 (same place!) 

• Reminders will be sent out 2 weeks in 
advance 


